
  

DTA/ DMP Family Dining Menu 

Week Commencing: 28/8/23. - 11/9/23. - 25/9/23. - 9/10/23 

 

Day Main Vegetarian Dessert 
 

Monday 
Snack. Hash Brown bites 

Tomato and Basil Pasta, served with 
Garlic Bread and Carrot salad. 

Tomato and Basil Pasta, served with 
Garlic Bread and Carrot salad. 

 

Chocolate Brownie 
 

Fresh fruit  

 
Tuesday 

Snack. Cheese roll  

DTA Twister wrap, Coated chicken in 
a tortilla wrap served with garlic 

potatoes and coleslaw. 

DTA Twister wrap, breaded veg 
goujons in a tortilla wrap served with 

garlic potatoes and coleslaw. 
 

Iced Courgette & Lemon Cake 
 

Fresh fruit  

 
Wednesday 

Snack. Biscuit packet 

 Subway day, choice of fillings to 
build your own sub roll, served with 
salted crisps and tomato/ cucumber 

salad.  

Subway day, choice of fillings to 
build your own sub roll, served with 
salted crisps and tomato/ cucumber 

salad. 

Cookies 
 

Fresh Fruit  

 
Thursday 

Snack. Hash Brown bites 

Chicken, Chickpea, Spinach and 
Potato curry served with pilau rice 

and Naan bread. 
  

Chickpea, Spinach and Potato curry 
served with pilau rice and Naan 

bread 
 

Date Crunch 
 

Fresh Fruit 

 
Friday 

Snack. Cheese roll 

DTA Chicken burger, served with 
chips, iceberg lettuce and BBQ sauce. 

 
 

DTA Vegan burger, served with chips, 
iceberg lettuce and BBQ sauce. 

 

Ice Cream 
 

Fresh Fruit  

 

 

 



  

DTA/ DMP Family Dining Menu 

Week Commencing: 4/9/23. - 18/9/23. - 2/10/23. - 16/10/23.  

 

Day Main Vegetarian Dessert 
 

Monday 
Snack. Hash Brown bites 

Chicken Fajita wrap, served with 
nachos, salsa and sweetcorn.  

Cajun vegetable wrap, served with 
nachos, salsa and sweetcorn. 

Chocolate Brownie 
 

Fresh Fruit  

 
Tuesday 

Snack. Cheese roll 

Cheesy Potato skins served with a 
beans and tuna, tomato and 

cucumber salad.  

Cheesy Potato skins served with a 
beans and tuna, tomato and 

cucumber salad. 

Chocolate cake 

 

Fresh Fruit  

 
Wednesday 

Snack. Biscuit packet 

 Katsu Chicken, served with steamed 
basmati rice and peas.  

Katsu roast squash, served with 
steamed basmati rice and peas 

Oat biscuit 

 

Fresh Fruit 

 
Thursday 

Snack. Hash Brown bites 

Macaroni cheese, served with garlic 
bread and carrot salad 

Macaroni cheese, served with garlic 
bread and carrot salad 

 

White chocolate flapjack 
 

Fresh Fruit  

 
Friday 

Snack. Cheese roll 

 
Margerita pizza, Chips and beans. 

 

 
Margerita pizza, Chips and beans. 

 

Mini Muffin 

 

Fresh Fruit  

 


